
Attention: Rep. Rachel Prusak, Chair of House Health Care Committee Reps. Cedric Hayden & Andrea Salinas, Vice Chairs 
Members of the House Health Care Committee.

RE: HB2970

I am writing this letter to notify the above that I am opposed to HB2970.  I attended cosmetology school in Hair and Esthetics 10 
years ago.  I feel I am a consumer with an inside view of the education and regulations as Basic Esthetician.  

This Bill would cause more issues and not correct the problem in hand. I do believe Basic Esthetics should be able to perform 
treatments with the Devices that are relevant to their scope.  But HB2970 is not the right Fix and allowing the BOC to make those 
changes is just plain wrong.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Kelsey Clark


